
 

Penn Coachmen 

Fall 2022 

Where is the year going?  We are running down the road faster and faster each month.  

Before you know it we will be sitting at Shadymaple enjoying our Christmas luncheon.  

We hope this finds everyone doing well, and we hope our Penn Coachmen & FMCA 

family members in Florida and down south are all doing fine.   

Our Roxbury rally is in the books as we prepare for the Pocono Rally.  Let’s take a look 

back over the last month or so to see what our group has been up to. 

We got to visit with some honorary members...Jim Lexa,  

Barbara Arcati, Linda Deardorff & Rae Molinsky came to 

visit with us during the weekend. 



Penn Coachmen enjoying their annual catered meal at Roxbury.  
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SAVE THE DATE: 

GREATER EASTERN AREA RALLY 

(GEAR) 

LEWISBURG, WV FAIRGROUNDS 

OCTOBER 4-8 

2023 

PENN COACHMEN 2023 CAMPING SCHEDULE 

APRIL 25-28  DOGWOOD ACRES CAMPGROUND  NEWVILLE, PA 

MAY 26-29  GRANGE FAIRGROUNDS   CENTRE HALL PA 

JUNE 16-18  DON LAINE CAMPGROUND   PALMERTON, PA 

AUGUST 17-20 ECHO VALLEY CAMPGROUND   TREMONT, PA 

SEPT    ROXBURY HOLINESS CAMPGROUND  ORRSTOWN, PA 

FMCA 106th International Convention: Perry, GA 

March 15-18, 2023 

 

FMCA 107th International Convention: Gillette, WY  

August 23-26, 2023 

 

Hershey RV  Show, Giant Center: September 2023 



Our new Eastern Area President & National Vice President…. 

Gaye Young, Past National Vice President and husband Jerry with 

Phyllis Britz, Newly Elected National Vice President and husband Eric. 

Lincoln, Nebraska 2022 

Congratulations Phyllis!   We are so proud of you and thrilled that you are 

a Penn Coachmen member and have worked your way up the ladder.  We 

know you will do a fantastic job.  We are all here to support you and Eric. 



 We just learned of the passing of Jim Lowthert from his sister-in-law, Pearl Moyer.  Jim passed 

away in May.  He was our Sr. Vice President in 2013-2014. Our thoughts are with Shirley. 

 Betty Fritzinger also passed away in September.  We will keep Bob in our prayers. They’ve been 

long time Penn Coachmen members. 

 Mary Ellen Seifert’s son, Mike, was recently diagnosed that his cancer returned.  Doctors says it’s 

slow moving and they will continue to monitor him. 

 I received a phone call from Joan Graupner (travels with Ed Pirkey).  She said she was diagnosed 

with bladder cancer and has been receiving treatments.  They will be out the rest of the year, but 

said they’ll return next year! We wish her the best as she goes through her treatments. 

 Continued prayers for Sally Thomas’s granddaughter and unborn great-grand baby. 

 

 

We are getting ready for our next rally at the Pocono Raceway.  We have 75 RV’s attending 

with 150 people.  Games, seminars, vendors, Nascar Ride-A-Longs, track tours, catered 

meals and a pancake breakfast are some of the activities planned. 

 

Look for the next newsletter to see all the fun… 

 

Hope you are going to be with us! 



CHRISTMAS IS IN THE AIR WITH PENN COACHMEN… 

  
  

            What:     Penn Coachmen’s Christmas Luncheon  

        Where:  Shady Maple Smorgasbord   

        When:    December 8, 2022  

                    Time:      1-4 PM  

 

 

 

Seating: 100 people (We have a bigger room this year)  

Price: $24.00 includes tax and service fee  

   

  

Please make checks payable to Sue Cipa.  I will pay for the meal myself.  If you are 

unable to attend, your check can be shredded…no problems.  

  
Please hand deliver the check to me at the Pocono Rally or you can mail it to me:     

Sue Cipa 

528 Walnut Tree Drive 

Blandon, PA  19510 

 

If you have any news, information, photos, etc. to add to our next newsletter, please send 

the information to me. 

Safe travels to all.  Hope to see you next week at the Pocono Rally. 

     Respectfully submitted, 

      Sue Cipa    


